This bill is unnecessary. Firearm dealers are well aware they will be viewed in a negative light if they transfer a firearm without a
completed background check. There may also be civil liability for a dealer that sells a firearm without the completed background
check.

The three-day rule is a safeguard. It should not be removed.



